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CoVid-19 Weekly Update Happy Father’s Day!
In honor of Father’s Day this weekend, we would like to extend our appreciation to all Fathers for all they do and continue to do for us. Father’s Day is a time to honor the men in our lives who have influenced us and protected us when needed. This year, CoVid-19 has had an influence on how we can visit our loved ones on this special day.  However, we are thrilled to announce that the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) has distributed guidelines allowing outdoor visits. 
If you wish to participate in an outdoor visit, visitors must agree to: 
· Schedule visits with the care center.
· Must not enter the care center and stay in the designated visitation location.
· Sign in and provide contact information.
· Allow staff to screen you for signs and symptoms of CoVid-19 and attest to CoVid-19 status, if known.
· Use alcohol-based hand rub when entering the visitation area.
· Wear a mask or other face covering at all times.
· Allow staff to be present to assist with outdoor transfers of residents, wipe down visitation areas and maintain visual observation.
· Social distance at least 6 feet between all persons at all times.
· Control all children under 12 and assure their compliance with social distancing.
· Control all pets at all times if present.
· Reduce the risk of exposure by not having any physical contact with a resident; no holding hands, hugging, kissing or other physical contact.
Open window visits are also allowed at this time. Residents and visitors must agree to wear a mask at all times, practice social distancing by remaining 6 feet from residents and other visitors and refrain from reaching out to touch your loved one or passing anything through an open window.
As stated you will need to schedule your outdoor visit or open window visit.  We expect high demand and ask that you please contact your care center to schedule your visit ahead of time. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As of 06/19/2020, there have been no known cases of Coronavirus in our care center. We continue to follow all recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH). Residents are being monitored throughout all shifts. All staff continue to be screened prior to entering the building and are required to wear surgical masks and eye protection. 
Updated information on our planning and preparedness for Coronavirus and our activities within our care center can be found by visiting our website (www.sfhs.org) or our Facebook page. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 
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